From: Brigitte Ohanga [mailto:Brigitte.Ohanga@unep.org] On Behalf Of GEO head
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 6:04 PM
Subject: Invitation to Nominate Experts for GEO-6
Importance: High

Your Excellency, Dear Colleagues and Participants, 
Following the successful Global Intergovernmental and Multi-stakeholder Consultation (IGMS) on GEO-6 held in Berlin (21-23 October 2014), where the structure and process for GEO-6 were agreed, UNEP is pleased to invite you to nominate experts to participate in the GEO-6 global and regional assessments. 
To facilitate the nomination process and to ensure that the appropriate expertise is secured, the attached document provides further information on: 

·        the process and time frames for nominating and selecting experts; 
·        the structure of GEO-6 including the areas of expertise required; 
·        detailed terms of reference for the advisory bodies, technical support bodies, authors, CoP moderators, review editors and reviewers; 
·        criteria for the nomination of all experts in the GEO process; and 
·        a draft schedule for the assessments. 
Following the IGCM, Governments and stakeholders reviewed the detailed terms of reference and criteria for nominations contained in the annexes of the GEO-6 Outcome Document, and provided comments to the secretariat which are incorporated in the revised annexes in the attached document. 

Governments and stakeholders are requested to submit their nominations for experts to participate in GEO-6 using the GEO-6 IGMS Community of Practice (CoP) nominations portal. Registration and UNEP verification are required to enter the IGMS CoP and access the nominations portal. The nominations portal requires details to be submitted for both the nominee and the nominator including areas of expertise and roles in the assessment. Self-nominations will not be accepted. The nomination process will run until 31 January 2015. Late nominations will be accepted under mitigating circumstances. The selected experts and nominees for the advisory bodies will be sent to governments for review and the final list of selected experts will be published on-line by 28 February 2015. 

Once again may I thank you for your co-operation and enthusiasm for the GEO-6 process. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jacqueline McGlade
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